EAA Chapter 677 March 1985

March Meeting

To be held on Thursday, March 1hth at 7:30 PM at the First Federal
Savings and Loan on the Bealwood Connector at Whitesville Road, We
are hoping to have a speaker, who should prove to be interesting., In
the event that we are unable to obtain the speaker we hope to have a
movie of some sort. i

Eufuala Dinner Flyout

As we agreeded at the last meeting, we will have (weather premitting,
of course) a flyout to the Eufuala Airport ~hcre everyone attending
~should enjoy a fine dinner at the Airport Restrauant. The restrauant
advises that if we show up between 7:20 and £:00 PV EST ( thats 6:30-
7:00 Eufuala time) we should experience the least problems in getting '
tables. The food is excellent and thev also have a salad bar,
Tenative plans are to depart CSG-VanDusen about 7:00 PM, Hope to
see you all there. &3

Commi ttees

In order to stimulate some organization and activity a Program committee
and a News committee are being created and we would like to ask the follow-
ing people to help provide ideas, news, speakers, programs, etc, for
1985,

Program:Dick French, Don freeden, Bob Grier, Leroy Storey, Vernon
Prater, Gordon Flournoy. :

"~ Newsletter: Skip Barfield, Harold Buck, Poy VonBoken, Perry Thomason,

and Ray Allen,
| f everyone would spend a few minutes in the next several days contacting
others in their committee possibly some ideas, etc, could be presented at
the march meeting, |If Bob Grier and Skip Barfield would help coordinate
their committees initial activities it would help smooth things until
chairmen are selected by each committee,  |f anyone needs any information
or phone numbers, feel free to call me. '

Happenings

Bill Winters reports that he has been doing some flying with the
appearance of this fine weather. At . the last meeting Harold Buck announced
that he was going to fly to Wetumpka, Ala on Feb, 2Lth, and he and quite
a few others did just that, with four full aircraft enjoying the trip.
Ray Allen and Ron Dacus have scld their beautiful Cessna 172, and Ray
reports that he will be relocating his shop to the Britt David Shopping
Center. Other members have also been seen flying their aircraft, lets
hope the weather holds out,

Coming Events

Several things come to mind , the Sun=¥N=Fun fly=in is March 17-23
in Lakeland, Fla, and there should be.a flyin in Warner Robins in mid
May and also in Tullahoma, Tenn Memorjal Day weekend,

Columbus Airshow
The Columbus Metro Airport has scheduled an airshow for the last

weekend in September, for both Saturday and Sunday with an admission

to be charged, Several top acts have been booked and it should provide an
excellent chance for us meet the public and show them what we have to
offer, Lets begin making plans soon,

Charles (322-5437 days, 324-7847 eve.)



